Rosenberg Corey

From: Cathy <jchorner78@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 2:40 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

I am a landlord in linn county. | am opposed to HB 2004-A. This will cause a tremendous burden on our Rental business.
It will not cure or help end homelessness.

Cathy Horner

Lebanon Oregon

Sent from my iPhone



